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Re: [N

Fom: James scot I
To: RODGERS Kevirj

Date: Thu, 10 Oct 2013 13:44:05 +1000

Hi Kev

it is unclear to me if visiting-would be helpful or otherwise. | suggest giving the adolescent unit a call
and speaking to Robin Counsel the Nurse Unit Manager would be very helpful. She is very wise
and could give you advice about what would be most appropriate.

| don't work in the unit, | am with outpatient services so | am removed from this.
I am very saddened by the way the whole process is being handled.
Please give Robin a call

kind regards
James

>>> RODGERS Kevin [ 10/10/2013 10:45 am >>>

James

The teaching staff were greatly surprised to return this week and find that- has been transferred
to icould easily assume that 8 has been abandoned by everyone who has had any part in
Ilife.

ENo w from s

The new consultant here has indicated that -woth be back. There is a big push to transition all
the adolescents here by the end of the year. The rhetoric says adolescents will be transitioned to
appropriate services but | don€t know where they are.

| would like to visit I teacher here to let [l know we are still thinking of Il and wish 0
well for the future. | am seeking your counsel as to whether you feel this is appropriate. If it is just
meeting our needs rather than l at this time it may well not be okay.

Kindest regards

Kev

Kev Rodgers PSM
Principal
Barrett Adolescent Centre School

This message (including attachments) is intended for the addressee named above. It may also be
confidential, privileged and/or subject to copyright. If you wish to forward this message to others, you
must first obtain the permission of the author.If you are not the addressee named above, you must
not disseminate, copy, communicate or otherwise use or take any action in reliance on this message.
You understand that any privilege or confidentiality attached to this message is not waived, lost or
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arising from this message being infected by computer virus or other contamination.
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